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L. BROOKS PATTERSON, OAKLAND COUNTY EXECUTIVI

LOCAL EMERGENCY PLANNING COMMITTEI

UNDER THE AUSPICES OF THE OAKLAND COUNT
EXECUTIVE AND THE OAKLAND COUNT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONER

January 10, 2000

Chief Ron Crowell
Rochester Hills Fire Department

1111 Horizon Court
Rochester Hills, Michigan 43309

Dear Chief Crowell;

This letter is in response to your request to purchase and install two tornado
sirens in partnership with the Oakland County Early Weather Warning Program.

Selection of the siren’s location may affect the final costs. However, the
maximum cost for each new siren (with two-way monitoring capability) is
expected to be $21,000. The County’s twenty-five percent share of two new

sirens is $10,500; The City of Rochester Hills’ seventy-five percent share is
$31,500.

Enclosed is a purchase agreement. Once this document has been completed
and returned to me | will begin the Board of Commissioners approval process,
order the sirens, conduct a site visit, and coordinate the installation.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 858-1593.
Sincerely,
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M. Tracey McGee
Emergency Management Coordinator
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